
Travel is once again getting easier and safer.  Have a fantastic winter and we hope to 
see you soon on McGregor III.


Warm Regards,  
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What’s New on McGregor III

  Captain Tim Miller & Chef Julie Brown
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Another summer is behind us, and we will soon 
be heading back to the Virgin Islands.  Before we 
go, we just wanted to share what’s new on Mc3.

Follow us on 
Twitter 

@yachtmcgregor  (340) 690-1971     email: relax@yachtmcgregor.com       www.yachtmcgregor.com

Like McGregor III on 
Facebook

McGregor’s foredeck, 
with 2 extra large bean 
bags, is an ideal spot for


SUNNING & 
RELAXING

“FRANKY BLUE,”  
our new Carib Deluxe 15’ 

dingy, arrived in February.  
Great for SCUBA, Water sports, 

& Toddy Tours!

Good Fun helping 2 long 
time McGregor Guests 

celebrate their 
graduations!  Eggs 

Benny and Mimosas…
CONGRATULATIONS!

Kayaking in the 
crystal clear 
waters of the 
Caribbean is 

always a favorite 
activity!

Our SHADED FLYBRIDGE 
offers a nice break from the 
sun, and a great spot for a 

family game!


continues to please 
any palate…


Blackened MahiMahi 
w/ Sweet Corn Veloute

CARIBBEAN SUNSETS and a crisp glass 
of Pinot Grigio are a fun way to cap off a 
beautiful day!


This GRAD has been coming to 
McGregor since she was 4!


Julie’s Gourmet Cuisine
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